
Kindergarten - 2nd Grade Summer 
Reading  

There are no summer requirements for K - 2nd grades 
except to - Read! Read! Read!  

If your child does not read yet or is a beginning reader, 
provide them with picture books (w/small words) at their 
level of reading. Read aloud to your children at a higher 
level than they can read. Borrow books on tape for long car 
rides, etc. 

Let them see you reading and help them discover the joy of 
going on wonderful adventures without ever leaving home.  The best way to improve skills for an activity 
is to practice. This is especially true of reading. Read for fun during the summer.  

Washington Nationals and Prince George’s County Memorial Library System (PGCMLS) are proud to 
provide creative ways for Prince Georgians to stay connected with baseball and reading. The Nationals 
and PGCMLS are partnering to present “Summer Prince George’s,” (SPG) a program for all ages that runs 
from May 15 through August 17. 

More than a traditional summer reading program, SPG encourages children, teens, and adults to read 30 
minutes each day, attend library programs, explore the physical collection of materials as well as a wide 
range of streaming movies and music in the 85+ online library resources, and participate in interactive 
social media challenges. 

For more details, got to → https://www.pgcmls.info/summer 
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